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October 5, 2021

Mr. Sam Scaturro, President
Alpine Painting & Sandblasting
17 Florida Avenue

Paterson, NJ 07503

Dear Mr. Scaturro,

On behalf of the New Jersey Subcontractors Association, T am pleased to inform you that
Alpine Painting & Sandblasting has been chosen to receive our 2021 Safety Award. Our
selection was based on several factors, including your OSHA log statistics, Workers
Compensation Experience Modification Rate, and current Safety Program management.

NIJSA 1s committed to improving the safety of our member companies and their employees. Our
goal 1s to raise the level of awareness, offer assistance in safety programs, and promote safety
through awards and recognition. It'is our hope that members of NJSA will not only be the best
subcontractors in the country but also the safest. As a recipient of this award, you help define
excellence in safety and serve as a role model for member companies.

Your award will be presented at our 48" Annual Awards Dinner on Saturday, November 20,
2021 at the Westmount Country Club in Woodland Park, NJ. You will receive a formal
invitation soon and we invite you to join us at this lovely affair. The event will begin at 6:30 pm.

In order to prepare for the event, we will need a black and white photograph and biography for
our Souvenir Journal, by October 15, 2021. We also ask that you provide us with a list of
business associates, friends and family, etc. who would be interested in attending the dinner
and/or offering their congratulations on your outstanding accomplishment. These people and
companies will be sent a formal invitation and invited to participate in the Souvenir Journal.

This event is always well attended; reservations will fill quickly. We encourage you to send
your guest list to the NJSA office as soon as possible in order to ensure invitations will reach
your intended guests in ample time. Please note that you are not limited to the number of guests
invited on your behalf.

You join a select group of leaders within the construction industry who have elevated the
standards to which we strive. We thank you for your contributions and we applaud your
achievements.

Sincerely,

Buddz Freun%i

Executive Director



